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ENTRIES FOR 2018 WILL OPEN ON 

15 OCTOBER & CLOSE 16 NOVEMBER

2018 PHOTOGRAPHIC COMPETITION

THE

Ray Lewis
perpetual 

Photographic 
Awards

It is hoped that this award will promote creativity, a knowledge of 
photography in the digital age and pride of our local history

Ray Lewis was a 
life member of the 
Glamorgan Spring 

Bay Historical 
Society (GSBHS), 
he contributed 

thousands of hours 
photographing and 
sorting the GSBHS 

collections for
future use.

Two Awards will be given for the best 
Original Photograph by a student of Primary School 

age and Secondary School age. representing the 
history of the Glamorgan Spring Bay Area

Photographs can be digitally enhanced and altered to be 
inventive and exciting for the viewer and to give the viewer a 
unique perspective from a resident young person of the area

Entries will be judged by experts in the field of photography*
Entry forms will be available at the Glamorgan Spring Bay 

Historical Society and East Coast Heritage Museum

Photos must be submitted by 20 November 2018,  
the winners will be announced on 4th December 2018

Open to all students resident in Glamorgan Spring Bay 
Area or attending Bicheno/Swansea/Orford Primary 

Schools, or Triabunna District School Students

* To be announced closer to the judging.


